Change of the Monetary Application Limit for
the Consumer Arbitration Committee

16/12/2022

Communiqué on Increasing the Monetary Limits in Article 68 of the Law On Consumer Protection
numbered 6502 and Article 6 of the Consumer Arbitration Committees Regulation has been
published in the Official Gazette dated 16 December 2022. Accordingly, the monetary limit for the
Consumer Arbitration Committee applications to be made in 2023 has been updated as 66.000
Turkish Liras.
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